The Circus has been rescheduled!

The new date is Thursday, March 29.

All other information is the same.
The doors will open at 6pm and the show will start at 7pm!

There will be typical circus food and souvenirs available to purchase.
We will also be having a small Tricky Tray featuring many baskets for kids!
(Arts & Crafts, Candy, Pokemon, Games, Books and morel)

All tickets purchased for the Thursday, February 22 show
are valid for this show.

Billy Martin
PRESENTS

If you have not purchased your tickets yet, they can be purchased at
the West High School Main Office in Pocono Summit during school hours.
The cost is $ 10 for adults.
Children under 12 are free with the purchase of an adult ticket.
(There is a limit of two free children per adult. Each additional children’s ticket costs $5.)
Advanced tickets can be purchased until 3pm on Thursday, March 29.
After this time, tickets will need to be purchased at the door.
Adult tickets at the door cost $15.

We'll see you at the Circusli!

Any questions should be directed to Jennifer Paul, West High School Student Council Advisor, via email at jpaul @pmsd.org
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